MAKERERE UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING, DESIGN, ART AND TECHNOLOGY 

DATE: 
2ND DECEMBER 2011

FROM: 
OFFICE OF THE COLLEGE REGISTRAR

TO: 
FIRST YEAR CEDAT UNDERGRADUATE & GRADUATE STUDENTS 

RE: 

TAKING PHOTOS FOR THE ID/EXAMINATION PERMITS
To be able to sit University examinations a student is required to have registered and obtained a cleared examination permit which has a photo on it. For a student’s photo to reflect on the examination permit, they must have registered and taken a photo with the Identity card section of the University.

We are already in the process of printing examination permits and we have noted that a good number of students have not taken photos and as such their examination permits do not have photos on them. Consequently such permits cannot be printed and the affected students cannot access University examinations.

The purpose of this communication therefore is to request all first year students to visit the ID office in Senate Building Ground Floor and have their photos taken as soon as possible but not later than Friday 9th December 2011. We shall start issuing exam permits on Monday 12th December 2011 and only those who have registered and taken photos will have their examination permits printed and issued. This also serves to remind those who have not yet registered that they will not be able to access University examinations unless they are bonafide students of the University. 
Kindly treat this matter with the utmost seriousness and urgency it deserves. As we build for the Future.
c.c 
CEDAT Management


Students Associations
